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December 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Christmas Closing & Inset day 2021 
 
As we approach the end of what has been a highly unusual Autumn term, I am writing to express my thanks 
for your continued support in all we do at school.  
 
We have been very fortunate in as much as we have been able to remain fully open for the whole of the term, 
with very little disruption from covid-19, unlike many schools over the last few months.  We will continue to 
work hard and remain vigilant with our covid regimes into the new term and hope the whole situation gets 
easier for everyone with a vaccine on the horizon. 
 
I would like on behalf of myself and the staff to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a deserved rest wherever 
possible over the holiday and into the new year. 
 
Please be aware that we will be ending the term on Friday 18th at midday.  All transport providers have been 
notified. 
 
Please be also be reminded that we have an inset day on Monday 4th January, so doors are open to students 
again on Tuesday 5th January at the normal times.  We look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2021.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Burton 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


